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Virtual Back to School Night! 

Welcome to the 2021-2022 School Year! The students, faculty, and administration of Marple Newtown High 

School cordially invite you to attend our Back to School Night on Wednesday, September 22, 2021. This year 

families have the choice to attend in person or through Zoom. The evening will begin promptly at 6:55 p.m., 

in your student's first period with a brief presentation from the high school administration. Parents will 

be following their child's A-Day schedule and period 1 class will begin at 7:00 p.m. 

Throughout the evening, you will follow your child's schedule for A-day, along with two periods for B-day; 

therefore, it is important that you have a copy of this schedule with you along with the zoom links for each of 

their classes. Our goal for the evening is for parents/guardians to have a chance to meet their child's teachers 

and learn about each course's expectations, goals, objectives, and procedures. If time permits, questions 

concerning the course may be addressed. Teachers will provide contact information during the evening, and 

parents should use that information to contact their child's teacher with questions pertaining to their child. This 

will help teachers remain on time while presenting from one period to the next. 

The school year is off to a great start. We are looking forward to another excellent school year. We would like 

to thank you in advance for your continued support of our students, faculty, and administration. 

We look forward to seeing you at Back to School Night on Wednesday, September 22, starting at 6:55 p.m. 

Tiger Pride, 

o/'_d� 
John Beltrante 

Principal 




